
 

 

 

 

 

CPA/NVF 4th June 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: YEAR 9 CAMP 2019 – PARENTS’ EVENING TO BE HELD ON THURSDAY, 20TH JUNE 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that the Parents’ Evening for Year 9 Camp 
2019 is on Thursday, 20th June and will take place in the Hales House area. 
 

Parents of students in Cromer and Hales are asked to attend the 
Year 9 Camp 2019 Parents’ Evening at 6:30 p.m. 

Parents of students in Morrison and Stanhope are asked to attend 
the Year 9 Camp 2019 Parents’ Evening at 7:30 p.m. 

 
Year 9 Camp 2019 takes place the week beginning Monday, 8th July and I will be covering all 
the final details of the trip at this meeting.  There will also be a final opportunity to liaise with 
myself directly regarding any concerns or queries you may have. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on Thursday, 20th June. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr C Patey 
Year 9 Camp Co-ordinator 
 


